2001 chevy impala bcm location

Replacing the body control module BCM on your Impala may be necessary if you have
exhausted all the diagnostic flow charts available to you to fix the electrical issue that you are
having with your car. If after making several attempts to fix the problem, it is still
malfunctioning, the issue could very well lie in the body control module. Disconnect the
negative terminal of the battery with a wrench. This will prevent damage to the new body control
module. The negative terminal will be indicated by a negative sign with a black cable running to
it. Crouch down in front of the driver's side door door open and look above the kick panel; you
should see the body control module there. Remove the connectors plugged into the body
control module. To remove the connectors, push down on the connector tab and pull outward.
Install the new body control module and tighten the bolts with a ratchet to secure the module in
place. Shayrgo Barazi is a college graduate with a degree in automotive engineering technology
B. He is a successful writer and has taken a college level technical writing course. He has an
intuition for technology and has the capacity to write, too. Step 1 Disconnect the negative
terminal of the battery with a wrench. Step 2 Crouch down in front of the driver's side door door
open and look above the kick panel; you should see the body control module there. Step 3
Remove the connectors plugged into the body control module. Step 4 Remove the bolts holding
the body control module in place with a ratchet. Step 5 Install the new body control module and
tighten the bolts with a ratchet to secure the module in place. Step 6 Push the connectors into
the new body control module. Reconnect the negative terminal of the battery with a wrench.
Rehkopf; If you cannot fit a ratchet above the driver's side kick panel, use a wrench instead.
Wrench Ratchet and socket set New body control module. Failure to disconnect the negative
terminal will damage the costly body control module. Wear safety glasses to protect your eyes
from injury. Body control modules can be troublesome devices, especially when they make your
vehicle do strange things as a result of the BCM malfunctioning. A BCM is defined as a
computer component in a vehicle that operates, regulates and checks the vehicle's electronic
devices. When vehicles first began coming equipped with electronic devices, there existed a
separate module for every device. Pay attention to your vehicle. When a BCM is malfunctioning,
the electronic components of the vehicle will begin acting in strange ways and not working
properly. Some of the possible causes of a malfunctioning BCM include the clock on the radio
not keeping its time and reverting to when the vehicle is turned off, then turned on again. Check
to make sure all the electronic devices are working properly. If you use a key fob to lock and
unlock the doors, the function may not work. Turn the radio and CD player on. Sometimes a CD
player will stop playing a CD and will begin broadcasting a radio station. The frequency of these
actions depends on the severity of the malfunctioning BCM. Check the fuse box if you suspect
that your vehicle's BCM is on the blink. Make sure all the fuses are in good shape. If any are
burnt out, replace them immediately. If you have replaced blown fuses and you are still
experiencing problems with your vehicle, take it to the dealer so the mechanics there can run a
diagnostics test on the vehicle. Take your vehicle to Auto Zone or Checker or another similar
auto parts store. They also have the capabilities to run a diagnostic test on your vehicle if you
are short on time or can't take it in to the dealer. The only drawback to taking it to an auto parts
store is that, most of the time, the person performing the diagnostic test can't read the code and
will refer you to a dealer, anyway. Step 1 Pay attention to your vehicle. Step 2 Check to make
sure all the electronic devices are working properly. Step 3 Turn the radio and CD player on.
Step 4 Check the fuse box if you suspect that your vehicle's BCM is on the blink. Tips Taking
your car to the dealer or other certified mechanic is always your best bet. The BCM contains
information which lets you know directly concerning a system that is malfunctioning and out of
control. This system gives you efficient troubleshooting features and manufacturing details by
enclosing it to one component or central unit and not the conventional single function with its
own device. Problems on this system will trigger series of events that can give rise to extensive
damage to your car. These various reasons may trigger a failure on the part of the Body Control
Module. This system is typically waterproof, but there could be ways one or the other that water
may seep through the system. When this happens, sensors might suffer short circuit which will
leave them unable to read the correct data. When the BCM is exposed to extreme heat,
especially during summertime, the function of this system might be undermined and may not
give you accurate results. The BCM could be in danger of failure when your car suffers shock
from a collision and other similar accidents. The most important thing to do is to drive carefully
and safely. The longer amount of time of service may render your BCM to suffer the usual wear
and tear that normally happens to all parts of your car. This system is not immune to this
phenomena. The abnormal vibration that happens frequently will also lead to your BCM to
malfunction. Here are some of the symptoms that you may notice on your car when your BCM is
malfunctioning. As the BCM is communicating with other control elements of your car, its
accomplishments of various functions may be hindered. But the BCM may not be able to

interpret its meaning as it will not read the sensors accurately. When this warning sign is
detected, better to consult your expert mechanic. When you are on parking, the battery is strong
enough to supply your other car components with energy to run them, such as the radio
presets, security alarm, and other elements. But a malfunctioning BCM may not detect other
parasitic drains that will leave you with a drained battery. As much as you want to know more
about the Body Control Module BCM of your car, when it fails and replacement is sure to
happen, it is better that your most trusted mechanic or technician do the job. As we have taught
you the reasons and symptoms of a malfunctioning BCM, fixing this unit requires fixing the
hardware while its software might need reformatting using special tools. Please send us your
comments and share this article if you liked it. Why does a BCM fail? Water contamination.
Extreme heat. Extensive shock. Tear and wear. Extensive shaking or vibration. What are the
symptoms of a malfunctioning BCM? Engine may not start. Draining of battery. Errors in key
operations. Related post:. Related posts. Why should you not drive on a flat tire? The
Consequences are Mind-blowing! Read more. It links together various electronic vehicle
features and keeps them under central surveillance to make it easier for your automobile to
operate them. While there might not be much of a functional link between your power sunroof
and your gauge cluster, having them all under one roof is a common practice in automotive
design. One of the keys to diagnosing a problem with the body control module versus an issue
with an individual component is sudden, unusual behavior. Examples include flashing dash
lights, a stereo system switching from AM to CD in the middle of a broadcast, the horn honking
when you put down a specific window or hazard lights activating themselves in the middle of a
drive. You can use a circuit tester to troubleshoot the electrical system yourself, but sensor
issues are often best left to your local mechanic. Water, vibration, heat and age can all
contribute to a module failing, which, depending on the placement of the unit in your vehicle,
can be difficult to avoid. To keep your new BCM in the best shape possible, make sure it stays
clean and dry, and protect it from unwanted shaking or excessive heat if at all possible. Photo
courtesy of Flickr. Know How. Having been bitten by the car bug at a young age, I spent my
formative years surrounded by Studebakers at car shows across Quebec and the northeastern
United States. Over ten years of racing, restoring, and obsessing over automobiles lead me to
balance science writing and automotive journalism full time. I currently contribute as an editor
to several online and print automotive publications, and I also write and consult for the
pharmaceutical and medical device industry. Your email address will not be published. Save my
name, email, and website in this browser for the next time I comment. Common Trouble Signs
One of the keys to diagnosing a problem with the body control module versus an issue with an
individual component is sudden, unusual behavior. Categories Know How Tags automotive
computer systems , car maintenance , car technology , computer , computer controller ,
electrical system , modules , sensors. Related Articles. Benjamin Hunting View All Having been
bitten by the car bug at a young age, I spent my formative years surrounded by Studebakers at
car shows across Quebec and the northeastern United States. Leave a Reply Cancel Reply Your
email address will not be published. Close Menu Overlay. Facebook Twitter Instagram YouTube.
There's a green connector that plugs into the BCM. What is pin 26 for can I replace it myself? Do
you. Hello, it looks like pin 26 is the floor shifter going to the BCM, having to do with the shift
lock controls. You can verify by wiring color. I have also included how to replace the BCM.
Check out the diagrams Below. Please let us know if you need anything else to get the problem
fixed. Images Click to enlarge. Was this answer. Under the dash just to the left of the steering
column. Roy Was this answer. Car has a electrical drain of seven volts. Did standard test. Pulled
fuses out and three are connected. Display, interior, and BCM. Could the culprit be the BCM?
Electrical drains are not measured in volts. Voltage is pressure, not quantity. Here is how you
measure for a parasitic drain. You will need a digital ammeter and a jumper wire with clips on
the ends to do this. First rig any door switches so you can have a door open without triggering
the interior lights and unplug the hood light. Remove one battery cable and attach the meter in
series between the battery cable and battery post. Take the jumper wire and also attach it the
same way. Leave the jumper wire on for at least 10 minutes to expire all the automatic timers.
Now remove the jumper wire and read the meter. Anything over 50ma is too much draw. The
way you locate this is to start removing fuses one at a time until the meter drops to normal
level. This will be the circuit with something staying on. Determine what components are part of
that circuit and check them individually until the problem is isolated. Yes I did that with my
doom. With the bcm and the displace fuse removed I get 52 mill amps. But when I put the fuse
back in I get 7. When you put it back in you are restarting all those timers again so you have to
wait after plugging it in to see the real reading. I just received the new bcm and the gm
connector today. Anyone familiar with installing the connector? The instructions don't mention
what to do with the black wire. There are a couple of specialtools to remove these but normally

you can use a pic type tool to get in to release them. There are 7 different bcm's I coul d send a
chart if yo uhave the oem part number Was this answer. The connector I'm referring to is use to
prevent electrical spikes from damaging the bcm Was this answer. Ok we have no info on that
and i've never done one sorry Was this answer. I took my car to shop to repair a oil pressure
light, and he repalced the sensor, but as he unplugged the battery he said that the BCM blowed,
and he had to replace that and have the car towed to reprogram the computer, and all is at my
expense. Is this to be expected each time you change the BCM? If he admitted that he was the
one that "blew" the BCM. Then why is it at your expense to pay for it? He should be paying for it
if he was at fault. It does usually need programming by the dealer. The mechanic is not taking
the blame, he said that he had to disconnect the battery to do the job, and no matter who had
disconnected the battery then the BCM would have blown out anyway. Is this true? That is in no
way true. My guessing is that something else happened to cause the issue. In GM vehicles I
have seen where doing such things can cause cluster issues, but thats mostly in the trucks. My
name is maria and I own a chevy impala and my bcm went bad and it wouldnt start so I took it to
my mechanic and he installed the used bcm from another chevy impala with the same part and
it starts but the now the radio doesnt play and the service airbag and service engine light and
im just wondering if the used bcm that I purchased can it be reprogrammed to my car without
buying a new bcm. The bcm has to be set up with a tech 2, you have to set the bpp sensor and
restraint id. Usually once the bcm is programmed it becomes locked and normally cannot be
programed to the vin of your car, plus you have to get a bcm with the same options and engine
size. I would have it scanned for the codes and see it it can even be set up. I have replaced the
starter and starter relay. I have found references to bad terminals on the body control module. I
cannot find this part in my repair manual. Where is it located on the car? Also, is it something I
should try to check myself, or should I take it to a mechanic? When I turn the key, there is no
cranking, even with a brand new starter. I read that sometimes the terminals on the BCM
corrode, and can cause this. I don't need to check for fuel or spark until I can get it to crank
right? Hopefully I will be able to fix it this weekend. Your BCM is located on the left hand side of
the steering column. You can't do it yourself. Once it is programmed though it's only a matter of
swapping the BCM. However, before you spend money on that, make sure your problem is not
elsewhere. Does your car crank or is it silent when you turn the key? Is your security light on? If
your car cranks, have you checked for sparks and fuel? I forgot to ask, but you checked your
battery to make sure it was good and the cables were clean and tight right? If you replace the
starter and starter solenoid, but the car still doesn't crank at all, I'm thinking your problem is
either a bad ignition switch, park safety switch, or brake pedal safety switch. Check for voltage
at the solenoid; if you get 0, suspect one of the problem mentioned above. Please run some
tests and get back to us so we can continue helping you. Best, Ken Image Click to enlarge.
Please login or register to post a reply. The Car Has No Power. I Read On Line Sponsored links.
Ask a Car Question. It's Free! View Cart Checkout. It streamlines the manufacturing and
troubleshooting aspects of electronic modules by housing the modules into one, central unit
instead of each function having its own device. It also coordinates the operating functions of
many non-engine related ancillary items as well as security features. In certain instances, these
items may not operate at all. A malfunctioning BCM will activate dashboard instrumentation
cluster error and warning lights. These lights may flash off and on if the BCM is not able to read
the sensors correctly. Your vehicle performance may also be affected as the BCM
communicates with other control modules in the vehicle. Parasitic drain is due to components
in your vehicle continuing to run after the key is turned off. Some parasitic drain is normal â€”
your battery delivers enough energy to keep things like your clock, your radio presets and your
security alarm operational. Sometimes, parasitic drain exceeds what is normal, and can cause
car battery drain. In many cases, your BCM will alert you to issues with symptoms, warning
lights or both. The key is to heed these warning signs, take prompt action and seek help.
Avoiding these warning sig
pioneer radio wiring harness adapter
spy car alarm wiring diagram
saturn aura repair manual
ns or delaying taking action could cause further vehicle damage, or even a system-wide failure.
BCM problems can also mask issues with other modules in your vehicle. In the event your BCM
is beyond repair, we maintain an extensive inventory of new and remanufactured control
modules to get you up and running quickly. Contact us today to learn more about how we can
help service your control module needs. Skip to content info ModuleExperts. Battery Drain
Parasitic drain Parasitic drain is due to components in your vehicle continuing to run after the
key is turned off. Your Shopping Cart will be saved and you'll be given a link. You, or anyone

with the link, can use it to retrieve your Cart at any time. Send Cart in an Email Done! Empty
cart. Please add products before saving :. Then send it to yourself, or a friend, with a link to
retrieve it at any time. From Name. Have a look at this Shopping Cart sent by a friend via Module
Experts. Send Cart Email. Your cart email sent successfully :.

